
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

MINNEHA TOWNSHIP 
Sedgwick County, Kansas 

Regular Meeting 
August 8, 2022 

256 N Greenwich 
Wichita, Kansas 

 
1. The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. 

Present were Marc Miller, Trustee; Paula Crook, Clerk; Chris Carlson, Treasurer; 
Township Residents. 

2.  After a review of the minutes of the July 11, 2022 meeting, Miller asked if there was a 
motion to approve the minutes.  A motion was made by Carlson with a second by Crook 
to approve the minutes.  Miller, Crook and Carlson voted to approve the minutes.  Motion 
carried 3-0. 

3. Township Auditing Board 
The beginning balance in the accounts is $545,225.84.  There were receipts of $64.85 and 
disbursements of $115,899.58 leaving an ending balance of $429,391.11.  Carlson noted 
that the disbursements last month paid for a couple of road projects.  The security fence 
at the Township property was a large expenditure last month.  Carlson asked for a motion 
to approve the treasurer’s report. Crook made a motion to approve with a second by 
Miller.  Miller, Crook and Carlson voted to approve the report.  Motion carried 3-0, 

4. Board of Highway Commissioner / Road Overseer Report 
A.  The security fence at the Township maintenance facility was installed.   
B.  APAC has 3 or 4 more road projects to finish. 
C.  Andale is working to complete the sealing in Overbrook. 
D.  After closer examination, it was decided that the cracks on Pinnacle and Turnberry 
are too large for crack sealing.  The roads will require a mill and overlay project.  The 
project will be looked at further to see if that work would fall within the Township’s 
budget. 
E.  Richfield Street, north of Bellaire, is heaving.  Carlson has had the street looked at 
and expects estimates to see what it will cost to repair. 
F.  Carlson is still working on the easement in SSHID between the 2 properties north of 
Jack. 
G.  Looking at the possibility of turning Kinkaid into concrete.  Carlson has contacted the 
City of Wichita because they have infrastructure funds.  The road has deteriorated due to 
the new housing development that is city owned. Carlson is attempting to make the 
argument that the city should help Minneha concrete Kinkaid.   
H.  Carlson is getting pricing for a mill and overlay for The Meadows in 2023.   

5. Old Business – There is no old business 
6. New Business – There is no new business 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

7. Adjournment – Miller asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Carlson made a 
motion with a second by Crook to adjourn the meeting at 5:36 p.m.  Miller, Crook and 
Carlson approved the motion, 3-0. 

8. The next scheduled meeting is Monday, September 12,  2022 at 5:30 p.m., 256 N 
Greenwich, Wichita, KS  
Submitted by Paula Crook, Clerk 
 
 
 

 

 


